Continuation of Summary Background and Explanation:

Collegiate Academic Enterprise Corporation on behalf of The Collegiate School - 5058 a Florida
non-profit corporation, desires to amend its Charter School Agreement to defer the opening of the
charter school to the 2021-2022 school year and use the 2020-2021 school year as a planning
year.

A copy of all supporting documents is available at the Charter Schools Management/Support
Department on the 12th Floor of the K.C.W. Administration.

A copy of all supporting documents is available online via the Broward County Public Schools
eAgenda.



